
As a lifelong resident and 50 yr waterfowler I ask this committee to help protect the 

waterfowl hunting heritage that i grew up with i fear my 8 yr old grandson will not have a 

fraction of the opportunities that I have had  because of this disproportionate influx of non 

resident hunters. They are genuinely changing the waterfowl migrations with all this hunting 

pressure that is being put on the birds. A resident will hunt 3-4 hours and go home these 

guys are hunting daylight to dark everyday and ducks do not respond to that kind of 

pressure constantly being applied. I am a 45 yr volunteer in a major waterfowl conservation 

group and I feel we need to give these birds a break from this type of overhunting. This kind 

of pressure will at some point destroy all waterfowl hunting in this state and then what 

about all that revenue that will be lost as a conservationist first i ask for yourself support to 

try and save the waterfowl hunting heritage we have in Kansas thank you
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